
 

System Navigation:  Housing Supports 

AHCCCS OIFA invites you to attend a virtual event to learn about system 
navigation tools that can help you take control of your health care.  

​
May 27, 2025​

Noon – 12:30 p.m.  
Online through Teams 

 

 
Join us to learn more about Housing Supports available 
to members with a Serious Mental Illness (SMI) 
designation, and a limited number of members with 
General Mental Health/Substance Use (GMH/SU) 
behavioral health needs. Safe, stable, secure housing is 
a basic need that impacts every aspect of physical and 
mental health. Although the federal Medicaid program 
does not pay for housing, the State of Arizona allocates 
limited funding to AHCCCS to provide housing 
subsidies 

All AHCCCS members, family members, and 
stakeholders are welcome to attend.  

Register for this event. 

 

To learn more about the AHCCCS Office of Individual and Family Affairs (OIFA) and see a list of all 
Empowerment Tools, visit ahcccs.gov/oifa. 

 

American Sign Language (ASL) interpretation and Communication Access Realtime Translation 
(CART) captioning services are available upon request. If you require these or other types of 

accommodations pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), please contact Jamie 
Green at jamie.green@azahcccs.gov, no later than May 15, 2025 at 5:00 p.m. 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/5c6b0b84-d7f0-478a-ac32-9e8ce7b306d4@eacd16bf-dc0e-44db-8e3f-be370c71feca
https://www.azahcccs.gov/AHCCCS/HealthcareAdvocacy/OIFA/Tools.html
mailto:jamie.green@azahcccs.gov

